
Very urgent                                                           
  
 

NOTICE

 M.Phil. Zoology Entrance Examination October 2016.

This is to inform all the students of Zoology that, the M.Phil. Zoology

Entrance  Examination  scheduled  on  the  20th of  October  2016  has  been

postponed due to some technical reasons. Students may note that further

information regarding the Examination will be displayed on website.
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